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The President's Message 

Good Day folks, 

 

I have been putting off  writing this letter to you, the residents of  

Lincoln Village and Garden Heights, but we have dissolved The 

Lincoln Village Residents Association as of  December 1, 2022. 

The past three years have been hard with the pandemic and our 

attendance never recovered after it. We just did not have enough 

people to do our various events. We have not even had enough 

folks to serve on the Board or to hold office. We have closed out 

our PO Box, storage unit and Bank account. Please do not send 

any money to either the PO Box or our PayPal account. 

 

I have enjoyed most of  my time as President and on the Board. I 

will miss the community events we presented. And it has made 

me sad to have had to dissolve the LVRA. I wish all of  you the 

best in your future endeavors. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Alan Dormire 
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